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Message from Friends of 

Launton School 

- We would like to invite you to a 

General Meeting that will be held on 

Thursday 25th April at 7pm in the 
school hall.  The purpose of the 

meeting is to provide updates on all 
our activities and events, present 

financial accounts and get an update 

from the Headteacher.  We look 
forward to seeing you there.  

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

A weekly update to Parents, Grandparents and Carers 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 

We hope you have all enjoyed the Easter break. It is nice to see everyone back 
making the most of the nicer weather (inbetween the April Showers). With the 
weather starting to show signs of improving please see the link as a reminder of 
the schools policy regarding suncream. 
Sun Safety Policy  
 
We are all very pleased that the team from Uniplay manged a magnificent job 
finishing the markings on the playground during the holidays. The children have 
already been enjoying using some of them for games at break time. 
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http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/a0c8b282-322a-45f1-8991-cd70f1a2c2d4/39e12a6c-57fd-44fc-bfd5-54c4b19b187b/sun%20safety%20policy.pdf
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Dates for your 

diary 

 

 

Confirmed Term Dates 2018-2019 

Confirmed Term Date Link 

 
Confirmed Term Dates 2019-2020 

Confirmed Term Date 2019/2020 
link 

 

 

 
School Class Photographs will be taken 

on 7th May 2019. 

 

The Summer BBQ will be held on 19th 
July 2019. 

 

Further details will be provided closer 

to the time.  

 

Latest Launton Diginews 

Please find below a link to a #Ditto a Quarterly News letter for parents 
written by Alan Mackenzie an independent consultant specialising in 
online safety, specifically within education to children, young people, 
schools and other organizations, and parents.  

Diginews Bulletin 3  

 

Updates and Reminders 
 

KS1 Music Festival 
 
All Children in Year 1 and 2 should now have received a letter about the 
trip to the Music Festival on Tuesday 7th May. Permission slips need to be 
returned to the school office. The Parental contributions can now be made 
online via Scopay. 
 
Breakfast and Afterschool Care Booking Guidelines 
  

Please remember that ball games are not permitted in the playground 
before 8.50am. 
 
Term 5 After School Clubs 
 
Tuesday –  

• Circus Gymnastics (Club Full) 

• KS2 Football with ACA Coaching 
 
Wednesday  

• Multisports with ACA Coaching 

• Martial Arts 
 
Thursday 

• Dodgeball with ACA Coaching 
 
To book Martial Arts or an ACA Coaching club please see information on 
the school website. After school clubs Information  
 
 
 

Please be aware that we have children in school with serious food 
allergies. To ensure the safety of all of our children please avoid sending 
your child to school with anything that contains nuts. We have recently 
been reminded of the advice for parents to cut grapes in half for small 
children, due to the risk posed by choking.  
 
 

http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/06a6fdfd-5349-4cd6-b522-7ee3baae04d8/1d677197-9c7c-4f81-ab7d-97bd538047ce/Confirmed%20Term%20Dates%202018%20%20%202019.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/56939c11-906c-496e-a614-0dacb887d344/90091dff-d963-4d95-bdbc-513af424d52f/Confirmed%20Term%20Dates%202019%202020.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/56939c11-906c-496e-a614-0dacb887d344/90091dff-d963-4d95-bdbc-513af424d52f/Confirmed%20Term%20Dates%202019%202020.pdf
x-apple-data-detectors://4/
x-apple-data-detectors://4/
https://www.esafety-adviser.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/01/DITTO-Ed-16-January-2019.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/38927b9d-b700-4367-b50c-bca309da75e2/b3054f88-3414-4786-ac85-a8eae4c0cc7f/Breakfast%20and%20Afterschool%20Care%20Guidelines.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Page/Category/extra-curricular-activities
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